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            Minutes  

          Board of Fire Engineers  

                                                    Monday August 8, 2016  
                                                                                                                                                                                        

The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  

  

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Joki, Dave Flannery and Chief Corey were 

present.  

  

June minutes were read and accepted.  

Bills were signed.  

 A special meeting on July 18, 2016 at 7:00 pm on personnel was held. It was voted to seal the minutes of the 

meeting.   

 The new hose is tested and loaded on the trucks.  

 New run cards are finished and at Dispatch. Some towns have the new run cards.  

 CIP plans are in to Valerie.  

  

JP is on vacation August 15-19. Chief Corey is on vacation August 29-September2.  

  

Water holes are down and some are dry. If we have a structure fire, tankers will be needed.  

Darrell will mow area around water holes up to $1000.00. The Taylor Drive water hole needs a new 

culvert pipe. We will be getting prices. The dry hydrant on Lake Potanipo is out of service.   

  

 2017 budget was discussed, including exhaust system for station, spare gear and the roof on the ramp. 

2016 budget was discussed. We will be getting prices on the flooring.  

  

September Engineer’s meeting will fall on a Fire Department training night.  It was decided to have 

the Engineers meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2016.  

  

The smoke machine is back. It is old and we can’t get parts for it. We are going to need a new one.  

  

The Association asked what equipment we would like them to buy for us.  Dryer for gear, camera, 

smoke machine and I am Responding or Public Eye.  

  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Charles E. Corey Sr.          


